
Friday, 01 July 2011
Directorate of Operations

The draft Commissioning Plan was approved by the boards of the HSCB and PHA on
Thursday 30 June 2011 for onward transmission to the DHSSPS for Ministerial
consideration.

Further refinement of the draft plan will take place in July and early August with a
view to bringing a final draft plan to the August board meetings of the HSCB and
PHA.
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